
 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (The Park and Wildflower 
Rise, Mansfield) (Prohibition of Waiting) 

 Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (2220) 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services. 
 
Planning permission has been granted for 23 new dwellings off The Park in 
Mansfield. As part of the planning permission, it is proposed to introduce double 
yellow lines (no waiting at any time) restrictions to prevent obstructive parking in 
the vicinity of the junction with the new access road (Wildflower Rise).  
 
The proposed restrictions are shown on drawing number H/JMR/2888/01. 
 
 
 
 
  


